
The Institute of Licensing and James Button provide a suggested 

private hire operator test which is:- 

“Would I be comfortable providing sensitive information such as 

holiday plans, Movements of my family or other information to this 

person, and feel safe in the Knowledge that such information will not 

be used or passed on for criminal or Unacceptable purposes?”  

(Para 12.35 “Button on Taxis”).  

“Button on Taxis: Licensing Law and Practice” (4th Ed Bloomsbury 

Professional 2017) 

Annex 4


